

West Moors Middle School

Heathfield Way, West Moors Ferndown, Dorset, BH22 0DA

Telephone: 01202 872474

Email: office@westmoorsmid.dorset.sch.uk www.westmoorsmid.dorset.sch.uk

10th September 2021

Dear Year 6 Parents/Carers,

We are extremely delighted with how the Y6 children have settled back in so quickly after the Summer holidays. Their attitude to their learning has been wonderful!

We would like to take this opportunity to invite you all to a meeting on **Tuesday 21st September at 3:40pm** – **4.10pm**, just to go through the year ahead and answer any questions that you may have.

After you have collected your child, we will set up chairs in the Y6 play area, in order to set up a socially-distanced meeting. Here, Mrs Cope and Mrs Watkins will talk you through your child's learning, our school ethos and expectations, and will be able to answer any questions that you may have.

In the event of poor weather, we will relocate this meeting to the school hall. This being the case, please can we ask that you enter the school building wearing a mask.

We look forward to seeing you soon. If you are unable to make this meeting, the handout and meeting content will be available to see on our school website.

Thank you very much for your support.

Kind regards,

Year 6 Team









